
From: Lorry [mailto:Lorry@ciporkincare.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 11:41 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Oppose FINRA Supervising Non-Security Products 

I am opposed to FINRA taking jurisdiction over non-security type products.   
 
Lorry Ciporkin
  
2700 W. Cypress Creek Rd.  #B110 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL  33309 
954‐973‐8001  
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